LEFT - Handler Merlyn
Felton shows off a young Per-
egrine Falcon. The Predatory
Bird Research Group at UCSC
is working to assure the bird
species is saved. There will be

14 of the falcons at facility at

the campus, which will make it
possible to start breeding im-
mediately.

Members of the California
Conservaton Corps have helped
construct the bird research lab-
oratory on the UCSC for only
about $6,000, thanks to buidling
supply donations from Big
Creek and San Lorenzo lumber
companies, and food supplies

Hatchery.
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